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PLM welcomed two new board members and promoted  
four officers at our April board meeting. These new  
company leaders represent the best of PLM: experienced,  
knowledgeable and committed to our insureds.
 Cally Fromme is familiar to many of you reading as a leader 
in the lumber and building materials industry. She served as 
president and CEO of Zarsky’s Lumber of Victoria, Texas until  
the company was sold to Kodiak Building Partners in 2015. 
Now, she is vice president of business development for Kodiak 
Building Partners. Plus, Ms. Fromme is currently a member of 
the Executive Council on Construction Supply and previously  
served as a board member of Lumber Merchandising 
Corp (LMC) and Lumber & Building Materials Institute 
(LBMI), as well as a past chair for the board of the National  
Lumber and Building Material Dealers Association (NLBMDA).  

With more than 45 years of experience in the insurance  
industry, W. Craig Myers is no stranger, either. He has broad  
experience in the insurance industry, working with agencies and  
insurance carriers alike on product management, sales,  
underwriting and profit centers—including 11 years with PLM. 
Visit www.plmilm.com/lm-new-board-members/ to read the 
full article.
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SAFETY
CHECK IT OFF: BUILDING & 
PREMISES SECURITY
With all the talk in the news about cybersecurity, it may seem as 
if the physical security of businesses is taking a back seat. But it  
remains as critical as ever to secure buildings, equipment,  
vehicles, property and other physical, business assets. 

We recommend taking the time to regularly inspect the state 
of your physical security. To streamline that process, we have  
created a checklist to help you review your building security and  
premises safety. Visit www.plmilm.com/building-security-checklist/ 
to access it.

If you’re asking yourself, “What’s a tamper-proof screw?” or 
“Why is my list of action items so long?”, then please reach 
out. Doug Hoyle is available to help you assess your security  
practices and answer your questions, call 267-825-9128 or email 
dhoyle@plmilm.com.

 


